
Dear John Sensei,  

 

Thanks for your email. I’m fine as always, thanks. I’ve finally got 

used to online classes. 

 

I hope you don’t mind if ask a few questions. First, I’m wondering 

if rather than submitting the homework that is due next week by 

email, should I hand it in directly at school? 

 

Also, should I come to school in the mornings or the afternoons? 

And either way, do I have to wear a mask?  

 

It’s been over a month since I’ve met my friends so I can’t wait to 

see them again at school.  

 

Thanks for your help, 

Kazuko 

  


